
Dear Credentialed Clinicians, 
 
As many of you may be aware, the McKenzie Institute International offers its International Diploma 
Program each year, This Program is the culmination of the McKenzie educational curriculum and offers 
the highest level of training and competency available, and the recognition as a Diplomate in MDT.  
 
The Diploma consists of 3 components: 

• 12 weeks online theoretical component which commences each February. 
• 9 weeks supervised clinical (which is undertaken at one of our clinical training sites. Variable 

options for the clinical training may be considered if attendance at one is not possible) 
• Final Diploma exam consisting of 4 exams over 2 days which are conducted online.  

 
The Dip. MDT programme offers a unique opportunity to develop your clinical reasoning skills with an 
MDT orientated focus to ensure you are: 

• fully utilising the system,  
• assessing in an effective and efficient manner,  
• forming enhanced patient alliances, 
• accurately classifying and utilizing the patient classification to ultimately allow you to provide 

targeted intervention.  
You’ll also develop your understanding in accessing, understanding, and evaluating research relevant to 
MDT, to enhance your ability to promote critical analysis and clinical reasoning skills. In all, the Diploma 
aims to improve your skills as a clinician and improve the outcomes for your patients. 
 
One of the highlights of the Program that our graduates often talk about is the opportunity it gives to 
participate in this advanced clinically oriented educational experience alongside colleagues from 
throughout the world who are also passionate about MDT. You will not only learn from the 14 theoretical 
instructors and the on-site clinical educators, but also from each other, sharing diverse clinical 
experiences and collaborating closely on multiple projects. 
 
The clinical training sites, which offer a total of 9-week placements, are currently located in Australia (for 
Australian and New Zealand residents), Belgium, Canada, Denmark, France, Germany, the Netherlands, 
Sweden, and the USA.  
 
I would like to extend an invitation to take your place on this unique professional development Program 
for 2024. To find out more information about the Program, including the experiences of recent graduates 
and current students, please visit our website: 
https://mckenzieinstitute.org/education/international-diploma-programme/  
https://mckenzieinstitute.org/education/webinars-podcasts-youtube/podcasts/  
 
We understand that financially times are challenging, and we do offer flexible payments options which can 
be discussed prior to application. 
 
If you would like to speak with someone about specific questions you may have regarding the Diploma 
Program, including payment options, please feel free to email me at Diploma@mckenzieinstitute.org 
 
 
 
Best regards 

 
Richard Rosedale 
International Director of Education 
McKenzie Institute International 
education@mckenzieinstitute.org  
diploma@mckenzieinstitute.org    
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